ASHLEY HALL

HALLOWEEN

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27 | 12 P.M. TO 2:30 P.M.

The Ashley Hall Halloween Carnival Parent Volunteer Committee is planning a great event this year
and we can’t wait to have everyone on campus! Here is everything you need to know:

CARNIVAL ACTIVITIES

There will be 12 Upper School student-run booths, and two jump castles, (one for Early School students, and one for
Lower School). Bags will be provided for students to carry their booth prizes. The afternoon will also feature karaoke,
and of course, Mystery Treats!

SCHOOL-DAY SCHEDULE AND CARNIVAL ATTENDANCE

Children in the Early School and students in grades K-2 must be signed out of their classroom by an adult AND
accompanied by a parent or guardian for the duration of the Halloween Carnival. Guardians are asked not to arrive
before noon. Extended Day will not be offered after the carnival.

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27 IS A FULL SCHOOL DAY FOR LOWER SCHOOL THROUGH UPPER
SCHOOL STUDENTS

Lunch will be served for all grades. Upper School students each work a 30-minute shift during the Carnival, and
proceeds go to these grade levels. Because this is considered a full day of school for these divisions, students are
asked to remain on campus until the end of the Carnival, and carpool will run from 2:45 - 3:15 p.m.

HALLOWEEN COSTUME GUIDELINES
In our community, where belonging and mutual respect are foundational, it is important to be sensitive to others
when choosing a costume. When helping your child choose a costume, please consider these questions:

e Does this costume promote a stereotype?

e Does this costume promote laughter or disrespect toward a cultural group?

e Does this costume use something sacred in a culture outside of my own as an accessory (such as headdress,
a hijab, or a bindi)?

Thank you for your thoughtfulness in helping your child choose a Halloween costume that will add to the joy of
everyone for the day.

TICKETS FOR STUDENTS IN EARLY SCHOOL THROUGH SIXTH GRADE

Registration allows students access to ALL booths and events with the exception of food and raffle tickets.

The cost is $15 per student with a family cap of $45. Upper School students, adults and children under 2 attend for
free. Registration is on an honor system and will be available online through Thursday, October 26. Although you
may purchase tickets in person at the Carnival, for planning purposes we ask that you purchase your tickets

in advance. To register, please visit www.ashleyhall.org/halloween_carnival/

RAFFLE TICKETS

Raffle prizes are gift packages appropriate for all ages, including adults. Examples of this year’s raffle items include a
Barbie set, an oversized stuffed purple bear, a toy dump truck, a handsome Brackish tie for dads, and gift certificates
our moms will love! Tickets will be for sale at the carnival, one for $5 or five for $20. The drawing will be held around
1:30 p.m.

FOOD AND TREATS (CASH AND CREDIT CARD ACCEPTED)

Burger sliders, soft pretzels, chips, apple slices with caramel dipping sauce, Coke/Diet Coke and lemonade will
be offered for $1 each, and Sunny Daze Ice Cream truck will be on campus selling assorted ice cream for $3 - $6.
In addition, there will be water stations available.

We look forward to seeing you and your family there! If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to
Carnival Parent Volunteer Chair Maxine McLeod Miller at maxine@brokermaxine.com



